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From: (ENER)
Sent: vendredi 22 avril 2022 13:28
To: EU ENERGY PLATFORM
Cc: (ENER); (ENER-EXT);
(ENER); EU ENERGY PLATFORM
Subject: Invitation to EU-US Virtual call on Clean Technologies (25 April @17:00 CET)
Dear All,

| am writing to you to invite you to a virtual conversation between the EU and US on Clean Technologies
in the context of REpowerEU.

The meeting follows the Joint Statement between the Commission and the United States on European
Energy Security of 25 March. The Joint Statement committed the two sides to partner on: “technologies
and energy efficiency solutions such as ramping up demand response devices (such as smart
thermostats) and heat pump deployment and installations, scaling procurement for clean energy
equipment, investing in innovative technologies and fuel-switching away from fossil fuels”.

The call will take place on 25 April at 17:00h CET by Zoom (link will follow).

The meeting will consist of a single session for Gov-to-Gov and Business. On the Commission side the
meeting will be chaired by the Director General for Energy Ditte Juul Jgrgensen. For the U.S., the co-
chair will be Melanie Nakagawa, special Assistant to the President and NSC Senior Director for Climate
and Energy.

In terms of format, we propose 2 representatives per Member State. We are available to provide more
details if needed.

Please confirm your participation to @ec.europa.eu and
@ext.ec.europa.eu. With apologies for the short notice, a kind

request to confirm by 17:00 today.

The following EU Associations and companies are invited to join the meeting. US companies are also
invited.

BEUC The European Consumer Organisation

Coalition for energy savings

Euroheat and Power

European Council for an Energy Efficient Economy

European Heat Pump Association

SmartEn

EuroACE - European Alliance of Companies for Energy Efficiency in Buildings
Solar heat Europe

EUBAC — European Buildings Automation Controls Association

T&D Europe — Transmission & Distribution

Thank you and best regards,



European Commission
Directorate-General for Energy
Brussels/Belgium





